
 

 

 
 
 
 
I hope you are adjusting to the new world in which we find ourselves.     
 
I have been really pleased to hear students have been working well with tutors remotely 
and continuing with their studies.   
 
Teaching will continue this way for the time being to ensure we can help you achieve the 
best possible outcomes this academic year.   
 
While this is a strange time for us all I want to reassure we will also make sure you have a 
place with us in September.   
 
Whether you are looking to progress to the next level, your second year or are considering 
different options, you have a place with us.   
Your tutors will in the coming weeks confirm your place for next year and if you are looking 
for something new will work with you to find a programme of study that suits your needs.  
 
For those students that work with our counselling or mentoring teams those services are 
still available via email / phone. 
 
Some of you may have concerns about saying farewell to classmates, friends and teachers if 
we are unable to open again this academic year.  We will do our very best to arrange for you 
to come together once we are able to.   
 
In the meantime, we ask that you continue to stay in touch with your teachers, other 
college support staff and continue to work hard.   
 
The conversations tutors will be having with you to confirm your choices for September will 
start taking place soon.   
 
The college is monitoring the situation with coronavirus daily and as soon as we can reopen 
our college buildings we will let you know. 
 
We are really looking forward to seeing you back in college as soon as we are able.  
 
I hope you stay fit and well. 
 
Best wishes 
 


